
 

 
NOTICE FOR ALL RESIDENTS AT  

THE BAYSHORE 

 
D.C.C.#19 Board of Directors have worked tirelessly to 

capitalize on finding sources of savings and rebates to 

efficiently utilize funds. 

They are pleased to announce the undertaking of a  

Lighting Retrofit Project that will commence shortly.  

 

All existing lights in all common areas will be replaced by LED lights. 

The contractor Luminex will begin replacement in less intrusive areas 

such as Mechanical Rooms and Common Rooms.  

They will then move to the underground garage after coordinating the 

best suitable times with the Garage Project Manager.   

Once these areas have been completed, and to keep residents informed, 

notices will be posted indicating the corridors that they will be working 

on.  

 

 If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Management office 

@ 905-839-1246. 

 

Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

March 19, 2018 


